
SATs 

Well done to all of Year 6 for putting in so much ef-

fort into their revision and in SATs week– all the 

teachers are so proud of you and we’re sure the par-

ents are too!  

However, there is still one more push for our writing test so keep 

up the hard work Year 6!  

Thank you to all the parents for your support this year! 

Shoes in School 

Please remind your child to come to 

school in their black shoes and not 

their trainers! If they have a club 

or P.E lesson that requires them to 

wear trainers, children 

should bring them to 

school in a bag.  

 

Copthorne Curriculum 

Our new topic is all 

about Italy and is 

entitled ‘Mamma Mia’. 

As geographers we 

will be  

comparing the human 

and physical geo-

graphical features of Italy,  

comparing them with Bradford. As 

artists we will analyse and imitate 

the work of Leonardo Da Vinci, us-

ing our sketching skills we will at-

tempt to recreate his most famous 

painting the Mona Lisa. We will 

design and make pizzas for a spe-

cific person in our role as  

designers, considering their likes 

and dislikes. 

Lightwater Valley! 

As a reward for the chil-

dren’s hard work all year and the 

effort they put into SATs week, 

school are taking all of Year 6 to 

Lightwater Valley on Friday 20th 

July. A letter will be sent home 

soon that will include more details 

about the trip.  

End of Year Performance 

This will take place on Monday 

23rd July, details will follow.   

What we will be learning about this term in Maths and English. 

In English lessons the children will be continuing to 
study the features of a diary and apply these fea-
tures to their own writing. We will be focusing on 
the free-fall jump made by Felix Baumgartner on Oc-
tober 14th 2012. The children will research the event 
and ,for their final piece, take on the role of Felix 

and write a diary about what happened that day.  

During Mathematics this term we will be carrying 
out  various projects  that will challenge your 
children and allow them to apply the knowledge 
they have learnt this year.  In groups we will 
take part in a range of Maths  
investigations, using trial and error to help us 
solve them. 

PSHCE Week (Week beginning 9th July) 
There will be a PSHCE week taking place from 

the 9th July, where children’s learning will fo-

cus on healthy living, taking care of ourselves 

and our own well-being. 

Transition week:  

This will take place week beginning 18th June. Your child should 

have already received a letter with all the details and relevant 

information. Transition day is Wednesday 4th July. This is an 

opportunity for your child to visit their new school and meet new 

teachers and experience some lessons. Your child's school should 

have already provided this information. If you have any ques-

tions about transition please speak to Mr A Khan.  

Thank you for your continued support,  

Mrs Shah and Mr Rizvi  

Year 6 Teachers 
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